UCD: Notices for Sunday 27 July 2025

Winter Fuel Payment scam

There is a text being sent to older people about claiming your winter fuel payment. This is a
scam. You do not need to claim: everyone born before 22 Sept 1959 will receive a payment.
However if your taxable income is over £35,000, it will be reclaimed through the tax system.

For more details see Wendy or look at the Government website.
Open House

All are invited to John and Cora’s Open House which is on the Wednesday (not Thursday)
afternoon/evening of 20th August. See the latest News sheet for more details.

Card & Games, Cake & Chat

Thursday August 21st 2.30pm- 4.30pm in the coffee lounge. Bring along your favourite game
and / or a pack of cards. Everyone Welcome - contact Ruth Magee or Elizabeth Haynes for
more details

Come Walk with Us

All are welcome to join Gill & Peter Robinson and Enid & John Parson on a leisurely walk of
about 4 miles on Saturday, 2nd August, starting at 2 pm from Moreton. There is free parking
in a field on the left- hand side as you enter the village from Crossways. Please meet at the
sign post outside the Old School House in the middle of the village. For further details,
please contact one of us.

Afternoon Tea and Favourite Hymns

The next Tea-Pot is on Sunday, 3rd August, in the Hall at 3.30pm for 4pm, until 5.30pm.

If you wish to receive an emailed copy of these documents, please email the office

Please send any notices (headed ‘Notices’) by midday on Thursday each week to the church
email address.
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